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BULLETIN	for Service TSP Representatives

Inquiries:	 Questions concerning this bulletin should be directed to the Federal Retirement  
Thrift Investment Board at 202-942-1460.

Chapter:	 This bulletin may be filed in Chapter 2, General Information.

Subject:	 2009 Fall Poster — “TSP Movie Marquee”

Date:	 November 10, 2009

The Thrift Savings Plan (TSP) continues to issue posters and other materials which can be 
used by agencies and services to promote the TSP and encourage informed participation.

We are pleased to announce the publication of the TSP’s Fall 2009 poster “TSP Movie Mar-
quee.” The poster highlights the contribution limits for 2010 and encourages participants to 
maximize their participation in the TSP. The poster does not have an expiration date and can 
be displayed throughout 2010.

The TSP will issue a supply of posters to all agency and service central distribution points. 
These will arrive shortly. (The poster does not have a stock number, but shows the version 
date on the back.) An electronic version of the poster is attached to this bulletin and is also 
available on the TSP website. Please contact your authorized agency or service representative 
to order print versions of these materials. Materials cannot be ordered directly from the TSP.

Please display the posters in highly visible areas, such as employee lounges, hallways, caf-
eterias, etc. It is important that participants know the maximum amounts of pay they can 
save for retirement in the TSP; although the TSP limits remained unchanged from last year, 
the posters are an easy way to convey this message.

PAMELA-JEANNE MORAN 
Director 
Office of Participant Services
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